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Online Footprint  

An online footprint is a record of how people spend their time online, which means everything we do online or on social 

media platforms can be traced back. Therefore, if shared information isn’t protected they can follow us around for the 

rest of our lives.  

Once you send a message, post a comment or upload a picture it no longer belongs to you and you cannot control where 

it will end up. Employers routinely check the social media history of potential employees so comments/pictures etc put 

online when younger can and often do affect your future.  

Watch out for our 

#WakeupWednesday 

information leaflets from 

National Online Safety.  

These will provide you 

with useful information 

about things you need to 

know regarding different 

apps, games and the 

technological world.  

 

Games Consoles 

Most games consoles are internet enabled. Which means you 

child can go online and chat with other players or make in-

game purchases.  

Like with mobiles and tablets, the controls on your games 

console help you to manage what your child can and can’t do.  

Some devices allow you to:  

 Set up different profiles for each family member.  

• Deactivate the internet.  

• Turn off chat functions to stop your child from talking to 

strangers 

Mobiles and tablets  

Lots of mobiles and tablets come with settings that 

can help you manage what your child can and can’t 

see or do online.  

When using parental controls, make sure to check 

things like location settings and what information 

your child is sharing with others. 

 It is most important to talk to your children 

about what they’re doing online.  

Who can you speak to if 

you are concerned? 

Designated Safeguarding 

lead (DSL)—Mrs Brockhurst   

Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding lead (DDSL)—Mrs 

Brian 

Family Support Worker —

Mrs Rogers 


